
SEA ICE, SHACKLETON AND SCIENCE
AT UK SCIENCE CENTRE

Over three days (24th-26th April), the International Polar Foundation and the UK Polar Network ran a series
of workshops at Birmingham Thinktank science centre.

The workshops used Sir Ernest Shackleton’s 1914-16 expedition as a focus for learning about the Polar
Regions and investigating climate change over the last 100 years.

Three days of fun and discovery!

The team of two IPF staff and six PhD scientists were kept extremely busy over the three days of the
workshop event. They welcomed school groups on Friday, Girl Guides and Brownies (scouts) on Saturday
(ten groups!) and engaged with the general public on Sunday.

Workshop participants were able to learn a lot about the Arctic and Antarctic thanks to the visual aid the
International Polar Foundation’s interactive polar puzzles provided. Participants also got to try on some polar
gear, including clothing similar to that used by members of Shackelton’s 1914-16 expedition as well as
clothing polar explorers and researchers wear today!

http://polarnetwork.org/
http://www.birminghammuseums.org.uk/thinktank
http://www.girlguiding.org.uk/brownies/


Meeting polar researchers

Polar researchers took time out of their busy schedules to inspire visitors with the fascinating world of polar
science. Meteorological scientist Jenny Turton from the British Antarctic Survey in Cambridge and the
University of Leeds, along with marine biologist Maddie Brasier from the University of Liverpool, shared
their experiences working in Antarctica. Ecologist Catherine Docherty from the University of Birmingham
and glaciologist TJ Young from the Scott Polar Research Institute in Cambridge talked about their research
activities in the Arctic.

Participants even got the chance to become scientists themselves, putting on lab coats and conducting
experiments on sea level rise, snow and ice albedo, and ocean acidification.

More to come…

The final event in the educational workshop series will be held at the At Bristol science centre from 30th
May to 1st June 2015.

The IPF would like to thank the UK Polar Network volunteers for generously volunteering their time and
expertise, Birmingham Museums for hosting the sessions, and the UK Foreign and Commonwealth Office
for financial support.

http://www.antarctica.ac.uk/
http://www.leeds.ac.uk/
http://www.googleadservices.com/pagead/aclk?sa=L&ai=CnR3Kn-BBVfnGC6fuiwaW8YKADemBp-gG6eOGtewB8tClnE8IABABYDmgAefq8scDyAEBqgQfT9APAiBZ2m4pjr01XgJDaAnUlq8rjm2sEl3M_A3LoogGAYAHgZWNOJAHA6gHpr4b2AcB&ohost=www.google.be&cid=5Gjs3tyK4cq7MQSjC5YxXW30hnVbP3OYNWXWI1tlughy8Cs&sig=AOD64_1-2lVFb-7lV41MZFSn3LZWOYVD4Q&rct=j&q=&ved=0CB0Q0Qw&adurl=http://tracker.marinsm.com/rd%3Fcid%3Df42hp9exu0%26mkwid%3DsfawZUHkT%26pcrid%3D63395833233%26pmt%3Db%26pkw%3D%252Buniversity%2520of%2520%252Bbirmingham%26lp%3Dhttp%253A%252F%252Flanding.birmingham.ac.uk%252Fuob%252Fbrand%253Futm_source%253Dgoogle%2526utm_medium%253Dcpc%2526utm_term%253DUniversity%252Bof%252BBirmingham%2526utm_campaign%253DSearch%252BUOB%252BBrand%252BUK%2526utm_content%253DBRAND%252BGeneral%252BBMM%2526uadgroup%253DBRAND%252BGeneral%252BBMM%2526uAdCampgn%253DSearch%252BUOB%252BBrand%252BUK
http://www.spri.cam.ac.uk/
http://polarnetwork.org/
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/foreign-commonwealth-office
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/foreign-commonwealth-office

